4™ Class Summer Newsletter — Qisin and Aoife’s Class

It was a unique year for 4" class as a result of Covd-19 impacting on their school time. Even
though it was a tough year, they still had some ‘Rainbow Moments’. Take, for instance, the
school year started off with the two classes coming together to form one class. Another great
memory from the year is the build up to the Christmas holidays when Aoife and Oisin had a
wonderful idea of doing an ‘Advent countdown’. Some of the rewards included a trip to BUA
for a hot chocolate (yum yum!), a popcorn party, and a pyjama party. Every Wednesday the
class had the field either to play soccer or to play in the trees.







In-Class Activities!




Sports Day!

One of the classes’ favourite days was sports day where the class played many games including
basketball, bench ball, rounders, and obstacle courses. Another favourite activity for 4th class
was dodge ball. They had many great moments full of fun and joy playing this.




Ultimately, the year was tough but that didn’t stop the class from making wonderful memories!
All thanks to their WONDERFUL teachers, ‘Amazing Aoife’, ‘Outstanding Oisin’, ‘Daring
Dave’, ‘Magnificent Maureen’, and ‘Marvellous Mary’ for making this year possible!




